
Recipients of Seeing Eye Dogs as well as their raisers are not permitted to contact the other person, but we can 

communicate anonymously through The Seeing Eye. They examine the letter to make certain that there are no 

clues to the identity of the sender before forwarding it.  

 

At the Puppy Raiser Club Christmas party on December 11, 2018, Verna got a surprise package. Our club 

leader called her to the front and presented her with a hand-knit gift of four lovely place mats from the 

anonymous blind lady who got the eighth puppy that we raised for The Seeing Eye! The following three - page 

letter was in the package! As you can imagine, a few tears of joy flowed as we read it.  





 



 
 

We thought that you would enjoy reading this wonderful letter. We could not have wished for a better 

Christmas gift! 

 

Ralph and Verna Harvey 


